
 
 

 
 
Karabar High School, together with Southern Region Business Enterprise Centre, would like to express 
our gratitude to the following local businesses that have supported our students who took part in the  
Structured Workplace Learning Program in 2020: 
 

• Dick Smith Investments 
• Canberra Outdoor Structures 
• Woolcara Station 
• Cullbookie Angora Goat Stud 
• Strathallan 

 
The Structured Workplace Learning Program is for students enrolled in HSC industry recognised courses. 
These Vocational Educational and Training courses have compulsory work placement requirements for 
successful completion of the HSC. 
 
The coordination of Structured Workplace Learning is funded by the State of New South Wales through 
the Department of Education under the Structured Workplace Learning Program and delivered by 
Southern Region Business Enterprise Centre.  For more information visit www.srbec.com.au  

http://www.srbec.com.au/

